
From:   
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  05/11/2014 20:10 
Subject:  local plan comments 
 
Further to looking at the Future of the Vale leaflet I would like to express 
my concern about the expansion of Faringdon in terms of houses but lack of 
employment land.  When looking at the map it can be seen that most people 
living in Faringdon will have to commute a substantial distance to work and 
I feel this needs to be addressed. 
 
  
 
Many thanks 
 
Shona Hay  
 




